


Committees are a strong part of the association.  AGC has had a long-standing
relationship with state agencies that I believe is unprecedented.  I have served on the
AGC Joint Highway Specifications Committee with the NH Department of
Transportation; discussing specifications that affect my own projects.  This cooperation
with the state makes our specifications more workable for our industry as the NHDOT
listens.

Michael Ferrari
Evroks Corporation, AGC Highway Director




AGC truly represents the construction industry before the legislature.  The association
presents over one hundred bills each year for the Board and its members to take a
position.  The association prides itself in getting input from the membership on an array
of issues.

Ron Ciotti
Hinkley Allen

My company has taken advantage of the AGC Discount Programs; saving me
more than the total cost of my membership dues in some years.

Ryan Audley
R.S. Audley, Inc.
AGC of NH President

Two years ago I recommended the association fix the third party building review
process which gave the contractor or developer no say in the scope of the
review and the associated cost to the builder.  Last year, AGC passed a law
allowing the builder or developer to have a say in the process.

Art Rose
AW Rose Construction,  AGC of NH Ex-Officio

I have testified before the Legislature with AGC and have seen, first-hand, the respect
AGC has with Legislators and other business organizations which is so impressive. This
has all come about by having a presence at the State House for decades. 



Amy Charbonneau

Continental Paving, AGC Highway Director
Legislative Committee Chair
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